
John McCrae Movie Night  
Thursday, January 25th, 2024 

 

Join us in the gym for a screening of Ron’s Gone Wrong  
 
Wear your P.J.’s! Bring a blanket or pillow to sit on during   
the movie! 

  

5:30pm Doors open! Admission is FREE! Please note that all students 
must be supervised by a responsible adult throughout the 
event.   

6:00pm Screening “Ron’s Gone Wrong” (PG). Run time: 100 minutes 

 
Pizza will NOT be available to buy before or at the Movie Night event. Please 
feel free to bring your own food to eat. 
 

Concessions will be available for purchase before the movies starts (e.g., 
popcorn, juice boxes and cookies). Maximum price for each will be $2 each.  
 

To ensure the movie is right for your child(ren), please check out the review, 
prior to ordering your tickets, here: 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/movie-reviews/rons-gone-wrong 
 
Space is limited, so please RSVP here: https://forms.gle/RvmGyMqXYiN1xbmK7 
 
All funds raised will go towards supporting various school and instructional 
initiatives, such as new technology or the library. 
 
Questions? Please contact: johnmccraeschoolcouncil@gmail.com 
 
If you can volunteer during the event, please email Jeff Bennett: jeff.benet@gmail.com 
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